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ASX Announcement 
 

Contractor Accident 
 

GWR Group Limited (the Company) (ASX:GWR) regrets to confirm that around daybreak 
yesterday one of its contractor’s trucks rolled over on the Goldfields Highway heading West 
towards Meekatharra resulting in a fatality. The truck was carrying iron ore from the C4 mine 
located at the company’s Wiluna West operations destined for the Mid West port of Geraldton. 
 
Whilst no further details are available at this stage GWR together with its contractor are 
assisting WA police and other authorities to determine the cause of this tragic accident.  
  
The Company’s immediate thoughts are for the worker, their family and their team. It is our 
priority to ensure that support and assistance is being made available for the family and team. 
 
The Company will advise the market further once details are known. 
 
 
 
This ASX announcement was authorised for release by Gary Lyons, Chairman of GWR Group Limited 
 
 
For further information please contact:  

   
 
Gary Lyons 
Chairman  
  
E:   garylyons@heiniger.com.au 

 
David Utting  
David Utting Corporate  
Ph:  +61 416187462 
E:  david@davidutting.com 

 
Mark Pitts 
Company Secretary 
 
E: markp@endeavourcorp.com.au 
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